
For more information, contact a 
bargaining team  member, steward, 
or your NUHW rep, Abid Yahya, at 
(323) 420-4896

FOR
OUR

PATIENTS

“I am proud of LAMC.  I love how we come together from around 
the world. I cherish our teamwork, our committed dedication to 
serve our patients.  Our patients deserve the safest and most 
conducive healing environment.  

And in a prosperous organization like ours, we all deserve to keep 
our benefits. We are worth it—after all, it’s our hard work that 
brings in Kaiser’s profits. United we are here to stay: For strong 
nursing, for a strong LAMC, and especially for our patients, our 
members. United we accept no less.  No more unfair labor 
practices, and no cuts!”

The mighty nurses of LAMC have voted by over 90% to join with tens of thousands of Kaiser workers 
throughout the state in a one-day strike at Kaiser facilities throughout California.

The vote of over 90% shows Kaiser that LAMC’s nurses are unwavering in their commitment to fight 
against Kaiser’s unfair labor practices and their unnecessary and selfish proposal to cut benefits.

—Jochen Strack, ICSU

www.KaiserUnited.org

In NUHW and in other unions, more and more Kaiser employees are under-
standing that the cuts to pensions, healthcare, and retirement that Kaiser has 
already proposed to some will soon be proposed to all, and that this fight is 
all of ours.

That’s why the nurses of LAMC will be out on the picket line along with health 
educators, dietitians, speech therapists, audiologists, social workers, optical 
workers, counselors and family therapists, not to mention the 17,000 nurses 
throughout Northern California in the CNA, who have committed to strike in 
sympathy.  And, again, thousands of Kaiser workers in other unions will be 
joining our picket lines to let Kaiser know that none of us should have to 
accept these cuts.

Join us on the picket line.

LAMC NURSES VOTE TO STRIKE 
BY OVER 90 PERCENT!
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